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5 February 2022

Murphy’s Yard Development

Camden Planning Application 2021/3225/P

Planning Department

We write as residents of Camden, who live close to the Heath and close to this proposed construction. Much of the
rural aspect of the Heath stems from the absence of high buildings on the boundary. We particularly object to the
mass and density of this development of 825 residential homes including six tower blocks of between 11-19 storeys.
The tower blocks are a massive urban visual intrusion into the southern part of the Heath. These buildings are
dreadful and a dismal precedent for future developments elsewhere. 100,000s of Londoners use the Heath regularly
and it is vital to their health and well -being. The proposed development degrades the rural environment and lowers
the enjoyment of Heath users.

We object to this application which Camden should reject on its present scale.

Thank you for tour attention

Yours faithfully

Joan and Peter Noble

20 The Pryors, East Heath Road, NW3 1BS



